SETAUKET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER ASSOCIATION

October 2023

Dear 6th Grade Students, Parents and Guardians,

We hope that everyone is enjoying the beginning of their final year at Setauket Elementary and is looking forward to all the 6th grade activities we have planned. Starting with the Monster Bash, scheduled on Friday, October 27th, the PTA will be enforcing the District's Unauthorized Cell Phone Usage Policy for all 6th grade events. This policy is implemented for the safety and privacy of all our students.

No photos or videos will be allowed to be taken during the events from either students or parent volunteers. Anybody observed taking unauthorized photos or videos will be kindly asked to refrain from doing so. If they do not comply, they will be asked to leave the event. Please note that students will be allowed to have their phones with them in case of an emergency or if they need to contact their parents.

For the Monster Bash, the PTA will have photographers taking candid shots of the décor and students for the yearbook. The yearbook committee will be setting up a shared drive to share pictures of the event with everyone. The link to the shared account will be sent out after the event.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at president@setauketpta.com.

Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Jacquie D'Aria & Jenna Alberti

www.setauketpta.com